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PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION TO MEMBERS – NZ ONLY 

 
 
Costco Wholesale New Zealand wishes to advise that Costco Service Deli Item Number 199492 
Marinated Beef Bulgogi, pictured below is being recalled from Costco Westgate. 
 
Recall reason 
The Product is being recalled due to the presence of undeclared allergen (Sesame). 

 
 

Affected Date Codes:  
The affected product contains the following date code only: 
 
Packed On: 25.08.24, Best Before: 28.08.24 

 
What to do 
If you have an allergy to sesame and have purchased this product, please do not consume, but 
dispose of the product and visit the Costco Westgate member services counter for a full refund at 
their next visit. 
 
If you have consumed this product and have any concerns about your health, seek medical 
advice. 
 
If you are not allergic to Sesame, this recall does not affect you. 
 
If you have purchased this product on behalf of someone else or alternatively as a gift, please 
ensure you forward this important correspondence to them. 
 
More information on this recall can be accessed via Costco New Zealand’s website 
wwww.costco.co.nz. 
 
Thank you for shopping with us and we sincerely apologise for any inconvenience. 


